NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE
UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN SYSTEM

Tuesday, November 10, 2015 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m.
Founders Room, Old Main — UW-Stevens Point Campus
2100 Main Street, Stevens Point, WI 54481

The University of Wisconsin-Stevens Point will hold a public hearing on its Mission Change. UW-
Stevens Point is seeking to update the select mission statement to include changes to the academic
programs and to align with the university’s strategic plan, A Partnership for Thriving Communities.
Examples of academic program updates include the addition of the clinical doctoral program in
audiology, the master’s program in business and removal of the undergraduate degree in home
economics.

Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments

Regent Janice Mueller will preside over the public hearing, to provide interested persons with the
opportunity to make an oral presentation on the revised statement. Each individual who registers
to speak will be given up to three minutes for an oral presentation. Registration will be available on
site before and during the listening session. Only those who are registered will be able to provide a
statement regarding the proposed mission statement.

The proposed mission change is available online. If you have any questions, please contact Rob
Manzke, Office of the Chancellor, University of Wisconsin-Stevens Point at 715-346-2123 or
rmanzke@uwsp.edu.

Accessibility

Persons with special needs or circumstances regarding communication or accessibility at the
hearing should contact Rob Manzke at 715-346-2123 or rmanzke@uwsp.edu. Accommodations
such as ASL interpreters, English translators, or materials in audio format will be made available on
request to the fullest extent possible.



http://www.uwsp.edu/chancellor/Documents/pdf/UWSP Mission Statement Review.pdf

